NEWSLETTER
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www.sanantonioquilt.org

February 8
Guild Meeting

Meeting called to order
10:00

-Business Meeting

Adjourn 10:40
Announcements

10:40
Door Prizes
BringandBrag  10:50

Guild Services 11:15

PROGRAM 11:45
M’Liss Rae Hawley
Trunk Show.

Upcoming

Programs
*MARCH
Cathy Miller
Songs inspired
by quilts.

*APRIL

Linda Cantrell
“Applique, I did
it My Way

*MAY
Brown Bag
Swap Project

President’s Corner

I was pleased to see such a large crowd at our January meeting.
I hope that attendance will continue to grow throughout the year.
Only about half of our members make it to meetings and | hope
that the percentage will go up in 2003.

As | write this at least 37 of our members are preparing for the
Winter Retreat. Lari Jensen and Karen Nanos are working on
our exhibit on the Sewing and Embrodiery show. Terri Ryan is
planning for the June Auction and De Leclair and | and our
committee chairs are looking forward to the October Quilt show. |
hope that all of our members remember that these activities
don't plan themselves. These special events, along with ongoing
activities like QPC, Bright Hopes, the Library, etc. require volun-
teers to manage and plan them.

Our members demonstrate by their attendance that they enjoy
our activities, but when we ask for volunteers to help the silence
is sometimes deafening! Our guild is a volunteer organization.
This mean that everything we do must be done by volunteers! If
there are no volunteers for a project, it will not be done. We ask
only what time and energies you can give us, but we DO ASK
that everyone give us what they can to keep our activities going.
We would hate to have to cancel any of our plans because of a

lack of people to carry them out. Our current activities exist
because members saw a need. Perhaps some should be
phased out if the need no longer exists. | would certainly wel-
come your comments. Email to: jlarry@satx.rr.com.

Enough harassment! May your year be filled with quilting

projects you love. May those you love inspire your quilting
projects.

Larry
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Machine Quilting by the piece-"Block by Block” was the
program presented Jan. 11 by Ida Tyson Blankenship.
Members were eager to learn techniques that would help
them do better quilting on their own machines. And thanlq

to Ida for filling in on short notice as we had the
prrogram need.
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or simply to ask questions, please contact Holly Nelson
at mhnel(@earthlink.net or at 698-7108.

. March Program. Back by popular demand,
Cathy Miller has produced a second CD of songs
inspired by quilts and quiltmakers. She and her accom-
panist (and husband) John Bunge will share her latest
songs during our March meeting. Don’t miss it!

J

SUMMER RETREAT

Don’t forget, you still can signup for
Summer Retreat at the Guild Meetings
orbymail. See the January newsletter
for the form you must submit. Retreat
is July 6-July11 at Camp Lone Star in
LaGrange, Texas. Depositis $50
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